From: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

To: Mark Lewis

CC: Erdman, Douglas; Jue, Dennis; Bart Mink; Aaron Richter

Sent: 10/5/2022 1:22:59 PM

Subject: Remaining Project Schedules (El Toro Rehab Phase 1-3, Bake Rehab, Lakforest/Rockfield

Median)

Mark,

Per our meeting today, sending an email to memorialize our scheduling intentions for the remaining projects. Our focus through the end of this year will be pushing through the Jeronimo/El Toro Median package which, based on the latest schedule review today, is anticipated to be done by the end of 2022. Following the completion of that package, I plan to initiate the 2nd submittal design updates for the remaining packages with the following being the general design update timeline:

Prepare 2nd Submittal Updates: January, 2023
 City Review 2nd Submittal: February, 2023

• Prepare Final Submittal: March, 2023

City Review & Final Bid Package for Shelf Ready: April 2023

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments on this and I'll look forward to continuing to push forward on these designs.

Thanks!

David Sloan, PE| TAIT & Associates, Inc.

Vice President – Director of Engineering
701 N. Parkcenter Drive, Santa Ana, CA 92705
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com
Chat with me on Microsoft Teams!



This email message, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or protected by law. The unlawful use, distribution, or publication of this information is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete the original message, including all attachment(s).

CAUTION: Think Security! This email is not from someone at the City of Lake Forest. **Do not click any links or open any attachments you are not expecting.**